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Dated: 04/04/2025 

Dear Parents 

Dear Parent, 

Subject: Commencement of New Academic Session -Class XI 

Brain International School 
Vikas Puri, New Delhi 

Ref no: BIS/556/25 

We hope that the students have had a refreshing break following the completion of 
the Board Examinations. 

We are pleased to inform you that the new academic session for Class XI will 
commence on April 15, 2025. Students are requested to report to school in proper 
school uniform and will follow the regular school timings. 

School transport services will operate as usual. Students who do not use school 
transport are kindly requested to make arrangements accordingly. 

Warm Regard 

We look forward to welcoming our students back and starting the new session with 
enthusiasm and commitment. 

Principal 
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